
 

The Town of Huntersville is holding its annual Huntersville Christmas 

celebration on Saturday, December 3, 2016 and will temporarily close Old 

Statesville Rd (NC 115) between Mt. Holly-Huntersville Rd and Gilead Rd also, 

Huntersville-Concord Rd will be closed between Main St and Old Statesville Rd 

from 12:00pm-9:30pm during the festivities. 


